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October 7, 2014

Mr. Simon Toogood

Environmental Assessment Officer

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
PO Box 938

Yellowknife NT, X1A 2N7

Dear Mr. Toogood,

Mackenzie Valley Highway Project — Revised Terms of Reference Extension

The Government of the Northwest Territories (GNWT) is seeking an extension to
resubmit the draft Terms of Reference in order to clarify some outstanding questions
about the proposed project. It is our expectation that discussions should be concluded
by the end of October, 2014. We will be in a position to provide greater certainty once
we have had a chance to discuss matters with our colleagues. In the meantime, we
request that our September 19, 2014 submission be withdrawn.

Yours truly,
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Rhonda Batchelor

Director

Environmental Affairs Division
Department of Transportation

c. D. Auger, Assistant Deputy Minister, DOT
C. Henry, Project Assessment Analyst, Lands
L. Seale, Manager, Project Assessment, Lands



